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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
On Thursday 7th March 2024, The Solent Schools will be celebrating ‘World Book 
Day’.  
 
One of the activities this year will be the ‘Extreme Reading’ challenge.  
What is the most unusual location, position or situation you can find to read? Choose 
a place, read your book, take a photograph and either bring it into school or email it 
to yourpics@thesolentschools.org 
 
Please bring/send photographs to school any day up until Tuesday 5th March, 
entries will be judged on that day and the most extreme readers will win a prize. 
Winners will be announced in the World Book Day assembly on Thursday 7th March.  
Happy Extreme Reading  
 
 
 
 
Miss Earl 
Reading Lead 
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